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Executive Committee Report  

(Health Insurance Increase) 

April 27, 2022 

 

Due to Open Enrollment for Health Care Insurance beginning May 1, the 

Executive Committee was polled by email April 26, 2022 after recommendation of 

the Finance Committee to increase the Agency portion to $565 (an increase of 

$15).  

This will leave the employee balance of $102.60 per month and ensure the agency 

meets the requirements of Affordable Healthcare Act and avoids IRS penalties.   

All members approved the recommendation from the Finance Committee to 

increase the agency portion by $15.   

 


